
8/16/23, 3:13 PM Foundation for Individual Rights and Expression Mail - Letter from the Foundation for Individual Rights and Expression, July 11, 2023

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=a0f8237c5f&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1771943433473933843&simpl=msg-f:1771943433473933843 1/1

Aaron Terr <aaron.terr@thefire.org>

Letter from the Foundation for Individual Rights and Expression, July 11, 2023

Julie Williams <juliewilliams@alex.k12.in.us> Thu, Jul 20, 2023 at 8:42 AM
To: Aaron Terr <aaron.terr@thefire.org>
Cc: Julie Williams <juliewilliams@alex.k12.in.us>

Mr. Terr,

 

This email is in response to your July 11 correspondence requesting that a particular student discipline entry
be removed from the student’s record and that the School affirm its commitment to its First Amendment
obligations.  Please be advised that the infraction you reference has been removed from the disciplinary
record as you requested, and Alexandria-Monroe Jr./Sr. High School hereby affirms its commitment to its
First Amendment obligations.

 

Respectfully,

Julie Williams

[Quoted text hidden]
--
Julie Williams
Principal
Alexandria-Monroe Jr./Sr. High School


